
City of Cle Elum Public Notice 

Comprehensive Plan/Development Regulations 2024 Annual Review Process 

 

The City of Cle Elum is now accepting applications with potential amendments to the Cle Elum 

Comprehensive Plan and the City regulations that implement it. These applications may include 

proposed revisions to the Goals and Policies in the Comprehensive Plan, amendments to the Future 

Land Use and/or Official Zoning Maps, or revisions to the Development Regulations in the Cle 

Elum Municipal Code, including Title 16 Subdivisions, Title 17 Zoning, and Title 18 Critical 

Areas Development. All applications must be received by the City no later than Monday, 

April 1, 2024.  

Please note that applications must include the City application form, as well as a completed SEPA 

Checklist that assesses the environmental impacts that may occur if the proposed amendment is 

adopted, and payment of the application fee.  The application form and an environmental checklist 

may be downloaded from the City website https://cityofcleelum.com/forms-and-applications/ or 

picked up at City Hall during normal business hours.  

Complete applications may be: 

- Mailed to: City of Cle Elum, Attention: Planning Department/Annual Review Process, 19 

West First Street, Cle Elum, WA 98922.  

 

- Hand delivered to Cle Elum City Hall, 119 West First Street, or placed in the Drop Box 

located outside of the Customer Entrance on Oakes Avenue.  

 

- Emailed to planning@cityofcleelum.gov. Please include Annual Review Process in the 

subject line and don’t forget to mail or drop off the application fee at City Hall. 

 

If you have questions about this annual review process, please send an email to 

planning@cityofcleelum.gov or call and leave a message at (509) 674-2262, and a representative 

of the City will contact you. 

 

To be published in the North Kittitas County Tribune on Thursday, February 22, 2024 
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